
TOWN OF READSBORO 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Monday, May 16th, 2016, at 7:00pm at the Readsboro 
Central School Resource Room on Phelps Avenue, to hear Zoning Permit Application No. 
2016-003 for Applicants Sirean and John LaFlamme, Jr.  They are seeking a Waiver of 
Dimensional Requirements for property located at 28 Grinka Farm Drive, Readsboro, VT 
05350  This property is in the Village District, in accordance with Section 2.4.7, Waivers 
to Dimensional Requirements of the Readsboro Zoning Bylaws. 
 
If you wish to achieve Interested Person Status in order to speak at the Public Hearing, 
you must be present at 6:50pm to sign in so that you may be heard. 
 
Written notification has been sent to all owners of all properties adjoining this property 
by Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested.  A copy of this application maybe seen by 
calling Priscilla Margola, Clerk of the Development Review Board at 802-423-5630. 
 
 
Priscilla Margola, Clerk 
Development Review Board 
 
Posted: May 4th, 2016 

 
 

 

 
 


